
 

 

 

 
 
 

Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III Update: January 28, 2024 
 
Greetings, 
  
On behalf of the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III, below is an 
overview of this week’s construction work: 
 

• Crews will conduct sewer replacement work on Maple Street through Friday. 
 

• Crews will complete remaining punch list items throughout the project work areas.  
 

• Crews will conduct concrete paving work on South Columbia Drive and Forrest 
Boulevard. 

 
• Crews will replace curbing at the intersection of North Carter Road and Chester Way.   

 
Should you have any general inquiries regarding 
the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III, please do not hesitate to call 
the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 
email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243 or 
email dekalbwaterops@dekalbcountyga.gov. Thanks for your support.  
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